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Rush week results, and the Upcoming Events
newest pledge class. Pg 3

Alumni Weekend

Pg 4
TKE of the month and Alumni
Pg 5 Remembering a LODGE
lost brother- Pg 6 Pg 2

Celebrating 40 years of brotherhood
1976-2016
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Fraters, I give you the Gamma Gamma, pledge
class of the Fall 2016 Rush.

These young men are excited about

taking the next step into becoming
This is the biggest class that we have had come

futqre fraters of _Tau Kappa EpSHOn. through since refounding. With the substantial
With proper guidance we will help increase in pledge class size over the years we

shape these young men into the have established a solid reputation on campus.
This chapter has potential to exceed expecations
future faces of the chapter. ;
of previous fraters and current chapter members.

With all the effort that this chapter has given in the
past few years of rush we are proud to say that we
are ready to take the next step and build a lodge.
Lets spend our 40th year giving back to the
chapter that shaped us and our future.



Building the Future

With the Chapters continuing
success we have realized that we
are ready and capable of building

and maintaining a permanent home
for this fraternity.This is something
that we will all be able to enjoy for
years to come. This is also a good
opportuinity to contribute and be a
part of the recent success. We need
to ensure that the future of the
chapter is secure and all this work is
not wasted. We have established a
system that works, and all brothers
are bought in and contributing above
and beyond expectation. The
excitement and brotherhood is at an
all time high, and we want to use this
momentum to oil the wheel that is
already rolling. WE CAN'T DO THIS

WITHOUT YOU. The chapters
relationship with the alumni is at an

all time high, and we realize that you

guys are just as much of an asset as

we are to the future of the Omicron
Rho Chapter.

Chapter Growth
2012-2016

2012 Fall- 8
2013 Spring- 2
2013 Fall- 9
2013 Spring- 0
2014 Fall- 27
2015 Spring- 4
2015 Fall- 28
2016 Spring- 5

2016 Fall- 32
In the last 4 years the chapter has
seen a 350% increase in pledge
class size and that only continues to
grow. We need to ensure that the
future of the chapter continues to
excel.

We have already started donations
towards the lodge and thanks to some
large donors, it is becoming more real
than ever. If you have questions or are

interested in donating please get into

contact with Steve Walsh.
stoshwalsh@gmail.com



Upcoming Events Fall 2016

Tailgates

We have one of the best locations of any greek ?
tailgate. The owner of Bash Riprocks, who is = o
also a TKE was so kind to let us rent out the

bar for gamedays. We have an entire
backroom with pool, live music, and our own
personal bar. All drinks are $1 and the only
fraternity with an indoor and outdoor tailgate. VoA — ds;

We had an excellent turnout for the first game, qui-

and we are looking forward to seeing all of you

guys at the Alumni Tailgate for the West
Virginia game.

Brotherhood Events

This semester we have a lot of
* fun brotherhood events that we
f{( plan on doing. We plan on taking
ﬁ' n a fraternity dove hunting trip, and
( g .w also traveling to the Arizona State
V7 game next week to chill with the
L~ TKE chapter there.




We will be hosting our annual alumni
weekend coming up on the October
15th weekend. We are expecting a

large turnout for the 40th year
anniversary of the omicron rho chapter,
so don't miss out!

We will be hosting our tailgate at Bash
Riprocks (TKE alumni) and will have
indoor and outdoor accommodations. If
you have any gquestions email me or get
into contact with Chino Chapa
ChinoChapa@aol.com
tkehistorttu@gmail.com



E of the

Eric Boecker

Eric is currently the Rush chair
and has done an excellent job.
We got the biggest spring
class in years and 32 kids to
top off the fall semester. The
chapter would like to recognize
the hard work you put into the
2 pervious rushes.

Alumni Of the
Month

Bryan Schiller

Congratulations to frater
Bryan Schiller on his new
bride. Bryan was a
refounder of the chapter,
and really paved the
future success of the
fraternity. The chapter
would like to extend its
thanks and congratulate
you on your marriage.




Honoring a lost brother

Brandon Robinson

Earlier this month the chapter received news that a fellow brother was in a bad
motorcycle accident and lost his life. He was a part of the chapter during
refounding years and will be greatly missed. Prayers for the Robinson family
and all the people he was close to. The world lost a grea man, but his memory
will never be forgotten.



